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1. General Thoughts: 
 
At this time, WA-ACTE is coming back strong in both membership and finances to move into the 
next year.  I am very proud of the work that has been done to get us here. 
 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 
 
Prepare for a stronger virtual presence by purchasing new cameras and transportation vehicle to 
ease the use at conferences and other events.  We have learned that a virtual format will continue 
to be useful and goes a long way to increase equity and access.  
 
 
3. Matters of Interest: 
 
High enrollment has been achieved for Summer Conference 2021.  This is a testament to the 
team’s ability to keep the message moving, support teachers, and find innovative ways to support 
CTE across the state. 
 
 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 
 
FAME – The committee wrapped up its meetings in June.  Award nominations increased from 
previous years, membership is rising and information and requests regarding the foundation 
auction have been sent to members.  There will also be a Fun Run/Walk activity including 
marketing shirts during summer conference.  Thank you to everyone who was a participating 
member of the FAME committee.  We did great work this year! 
 
 


